


Surveys

GPR surveys are due to start on 20 January

The duct proving of signalised junctions has been approved

TfL are going to instruct a new topo survey

The drainage and lighting surveys for Holland Park Roundabout will be
requested

C25 has been done – H&F confirmed they are happy for TfL to start C35

Holland Park Roundabout

No decision has been taken about the final layout of the roundabout

Discussions with Thames water are ongoing

K&C update

K&C met with Will Norman on 18 October and were given a high-level
overview of potential changes to the scheme in their section

TfL are now engaging with key stakeholders in K&C to discuss the concerns
they had with the original designs and what TfL are doing to address those
concerns

TfL will update H&F accordingly

Staff costs

ACTION: H&F to send the staff time charges to TfL within the next week or
so

The rates have changed, with new rates being implemented post December

Prior to December, charges will be at the lower rate. Post December, they
will be at the new higher rate

South Africa Road junction

Meeting between Will Norman and Imperial on 18 December 2019

H&F will follow up with  about the alignment of the junction

Section 9

The Section 9 was signed, but H&F were informed that the authority levels
are changing which means that it will need to be signed again

Wood Lane Hub

ACTION: H&F to send TfL topo cad file of the Bub area
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